
 
 
 
 
 
January 12, 2023 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  FB 23-165 Frozen Whole Prey and Live Insects. 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 23-165.   
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending the 
bid be awarded to the lowest responsive bidder, RodentPro.com, LLC., for Category I 
and Category II. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

Jolene 
 
Jolene Merry 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
jmerry@cityofboise.org  
  
 
cc: FB 23-165 File 
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